
Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
 
 

TELEPHONE: 250-724-5757
FAX: 250-723-0463

February 3, 2025 

To: Nuu-chah-nulth First Nations  
All NTC Employees (Via email) 

cc: Paulette’s Cleaning Services 

RE:     NTC OFFICE CLOSURE – MONDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2025 

Please be advised that all of NTC Offices in Port Alberni will be closed today, Monday, February 
3, 2025 due to poor weather conditions.  All employees who can work remotely are requested 
to do so. 

Please check the NTC website and your office email for further information about office 
closures/opening, 

Florence Wylie, 

Executive Director 
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